BENIN MICAH & RENEE BENSON JUNE

June was our first month in the beautiful country of Benin! Only a few days after arriving, we were able
to attend the West African Sub Regional conference. It took place in the neighboring country of Togo
(attendees pictured below). God moved mightily and we were blessed by fellowship of the missionaries.
We were in services from 8am to about 5:30pm for 3 days straight! Needless to say, we were exhausted
but God strengthened and encouraged us. In particular, the message spoken by Bro. Randy Adams, “The

Unknown Paths for the Servant of God” was timely and ministered deeply to us! We are thankful to have
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participated in such a wonderful event.

This little girl to the left
received the precious gift of
the Holy Ghost on June 22. One

week later, Micah preached at

Arriving back in Benin after the
conference, things did not slow
down. We jumped into services,
bible school classes, events,
and fellowship. All this whilst
getting setftled into our new

the church in Calavie. The
home. We have been starting church had just comp.IeJred >
our language studies by sitting CENS O RIFERER Elkel il Ui
people were very receptive to
the Word! Micah spoke on “The
God Who Answers By Fire”

pulling from 1 Kings 18. His main

in on Bible classes trying fto
pick up what we can, doing
Duolingo, and June 2 we begin
lessons with a tutor. We know
point focused on the necessity

of the Holy Ghost.

God will help us learn the
language so we can be more

effective where He has placed
us.

AND IT SHALL
COME TO PASS
AFTERWARD,

THAT I WILL POUR

OUT MY SPIRIT
UPON ALL FLESH

TO CONTINUE SUPPORT CLICK ON THE HYPERLINKS BELOW...

ONE TIME DONATION MONTHLY SUPPORT



https://fundraise.givesmart.com/vf/gmSTM/MicahReneeBenson?fbclid=IwY2xjawLRHaxleHRuA2FlbQIxMABicmlkETFlOXhDMDlNZFBHTnE3bFZNAR4vstDQZiVWcZY_tNJxh4rGW71eVvfpe_Zn6UT4P7RKJsTfdOUpcWJDUYC1cg_aem_dYAyAirhbBhQQwGjat_63g
https://www.aim2go.org/give/enroll/

